Fountains School P.E. and School Sport Pupil Audit - Summer 2023
I would really appreciate it if you could take a few minutes to complete the questionnaire with your child. 
	On a normal day:								
Do you think you are active for at least 30 minutes in school?
	Always
	
	Sometimes
	
	Never
	

	Do you think you are active for at least 30 minutes outside school?
(Active can mean walking to school, playing out, farming etc.)
	Always
	
	Sometimes
	
	Never
	

	What do you think of when you hear PE/Games lesson?
	


	What normally happens in a lesson?
	


	How is it different to other lessons?
	


	How do you know if you’re getting better?
	


	What do you like best about PE/Games?
	


	What would you like to change?
	


	Do you participate in sports at playtime?
	


	Have you taken part in any sports clubs this year? 
Please add details if possible.  
	
(In or out of school)

	Have you taken part in sports competitions this year? 
	
(In or out of school)

	Are there any sports you haven’t tried yet but would like too. 
	



Your help in completing this is greatly appreciated as we would like to gage the children’s current interest in P.E. and sport. 
We will use information gathered to look into providing different experiences for the next academic year to further develop a broad and balanced PE and sport experience for all our pupils. If you have any questions then please ask.
Many thanks, Mrs Field
